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Date:        29 June 2010 
 
Summary of the verbal update. 
 

- restructuring 
  

- new preventative service manager posts and their remit 
  

- revision of preventative strategy 
  

- SEN review 
  

- ongoing increase in LAC numbers 
  

 - response to former Chief Executive's Safeguarding Review 
  

- social worker recruitment and retention 
  

- coalition government's review of child protection by Eileen Munro 
 
 
(The Director sends her apologies to Members for not providing a summary of 
the points raised above) 


